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Hartnell College Vision Stateme nt:  Hartnell College will be nationally recognized for the success of our students by developing leaders who will 
contribute to the social, cultural, and economic vitality of our region and the global community. 
Hartnell College Mission Statement :  Focusing on the needs of the Salinas Valley, Hartnell College provides educational opportunities for 
students to reach academic goals in an environment committed to student learning, achievement and success. 

 
College Planning Council Highlights 

 
The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, February 4, 
2015 at 3:00 p.m. in E- 112 and during the meeting, the following occurred: 
 
Minutes 
The CPC approved the December 17,  2014 meeting minutes.  
http://live-hartnell.gotpantheon.com/sites/default/files/u90/cpc_minutes_20141217final.pdf  
 
New Members 
The CPC welcomed new members Daniel Garcia, Associated Students Hartnell 
College, Belen Gonzales, CSEA, Debra Kaczmar, Administration, and Sa lina 
Lopez, Part- time Faculty. 
 
Revised Board Policy and Administrative Procedure  
The CPC reviewed revised Board Policy/Administrative Procedure 3900 (formerly 
BP/AP5550), Speech:  Time, Place, and Manner.  The BP/AP were revised at the 
recommendation of the Community College League of California because of 
challenges around the state related to free speech.  The CPC will consider approval at 
its meeting of February 18, 2015.  
 
Institution- Set Standards 
While the Institute- Set Standards have been approved by most of the governance 
councils, the Student Affairs Council is pending approval and the CPC decided 
to table its consideration of approval until its March 4th meeting, after the 
February Student Affairs Council meeting. 
 
Accreditation Follow- up Report #2 
The Accreditation Follow- up Report #2 has been approved by the Accreditation 
Council and the report is now under review by the campus community.  The 
Governing Board will receive a presentation at its meeting of February 17 th  
followed by consideration of approval at its meeting of March 4 th .  The report 
is due to the Accrediting Commission mid- March. A site visit is tentatively 
set in Apr5ctl4Ri Td -0esn0 Td2


